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For Scope of Work--Cross-committee transparency and accountability is important; so it is
incumbent upon DPR to clearly define the committee's scope in this area. Direct communication
between committees on overlapping issues, along with any resulting actions, should remain the
responsibility of agency directors and their staff, not EJAC members.


